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	Nursery

	This week we have enjoyed reading ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and sequencing the story on the board. We have been creating play dough caterpillars, and decorating butterflies which has been very enjoyable. We have also continued to learn our Christmas songs in preparation for the Nativity. The children are doing really well. We hope you will be able to come and watch us!  

	Reception

	
	This week the children have enjoyed reading some Meg and Mog stories. The children have been busy writing spells and they have used adjectives to describe the items that they want include in their spell. The children have had the opportunity to use their creative skills to paint a picture of what they would like to put in their spell. The children have also been working hard to recognise and order numbers 0 to 20. Please encourage your child to discuss what they have learnt.

	Year 1

	1
	We have been working really hard this week in year one! On Monday we started our Outdoor Education. The children were able to explore the outdoor area and they saw the tree house, the arts and crafts area and the pond. As you can imagine it can get quite muddy outside so please can you ensure that the children have a pair of Wellington boots that they can leave at school. In Literacy we have been writing poems and linking it to our science lessons about our senses. The children have been thinking about what they can see, smell, hear, touch and taste in the dinner hall and writing adjectives to go with the object, for example, I can smell delicious food. In Maths we have been practising our subtraction skills and have ended the week by working on mixed addition and subtraction problems, encouraging the children to read the question. We have started practising for our Nativity performance and the children have started to learn the songs. The Nativity performance is on Tuesday 20th December. We hope to see you there.

	Year 2

	2A
	This week, year 2 have been looking at using some high-level synonyms to up-level their work. This was to teach the children not to always use simple words like big and small. Also, in numeracy, we have been extending our arithmetic knowledge by completing our division topic and have moved onto measures and money. This proved rather tricky, but we're slowly getting the hang of it. We have also been working scientifically by trying to predict the outcome of various scientific investigations. Well done, 2A! Keep up the fabulous work.

	2D
	This week In Literacy we have been learning about instructional writing. We have practised writing bossy command sentences, using imperative verbs and interesting adverbs. In Numeracy we have been learning about division using arrays, and are beginning to think about money. In Science, we have learned about making predictions when carrying out an investigation.

	2K
	In Literacy this week we have been learning all about identifying imperative verbs in command sentences. This will prepare us to write instructions on how to make Christmas decorations. In Numeracy we have been learning about division. The children first used manipulatives such as counters and cubes to work out the division number sentences. The children grasped this concept quickly and were moved on to creating arrays in their books. Well done guys! In Science this week the children have been learning all about prediction. They were given short scenarios and had to predict what will happen to that item. The children did a super job with prediction.  
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	Year 3

	3G
	At swimming this week the children were trying to earn their 5m, 10m or 25m badges. Well done to everyone for trying very hard. In Numeracy, we have continued with our unit on money. The children have loved setting up our class shop and calculating how much change they would get after buying items. A special mention to Reneah for producing a fantastic poster for your IPC homework. I am extremely impressed with how much time and effort you have spent on it. Well done!

	3O
	In Literacy we have been learning about features of a poem and have written our own poems about volcanoes that include features such as alliteration and similies. In swimming we all tried really hard for our 5m and 10m badges. Amaarah and Tessai were fantastic and managed to earn their 50m badge! Once again 3O managed to get the least amount of children late for school. Well done 3O. Keep it up. Let’s see if next week we can win punctuality AND attendance! 

	3R
	This week in 3R we have had a lot of fun learning about volcanoes. We even made our own miniature volcano with water instead of lava! In literacy we have written our own alliterative poems and in numeracy we have been working on finding change from given amounts of money. We have now completed our rocks topic in science and did the end of topic test. Everyone did really well!

	Year 4
  4A

Another busy week in Year 4. In numeracy, we have been using various methods to calculate the area and perimeter of various different shapes. In literacy, we have been identifying the features of Tanka poetry. Keep up the good work.  
  4G
I have been very impressed by the creativity and imagination of the pupils as they have investigated figurative language and begun using simile and metaphor in preparation for creating their own Tanka poems.  They have also worked really hard employing various techniques to find fractions of amounts in numeracy and used graphs to understand data in science.   
  4P
This week in maths we have been concluding our work on area and perimeter and have begun to explore methods of calculating fractions of different amounts. In literacy, we have explored a range of different poetic techniques including the use of simile and metaphor in readiness for writing our own.


	Year 5

	    5B
	This week in 5B, we have been working hard at understanding the meaning of new words and putting them into context. In Art, we have created some fabulous watercolour paintings based on impression art. We have worked really hard on this and are pleased with our results. Well done to Eisah for being star of the week! Keep up the fantastic behaviour.  

	    5C
	This week 5C have enjoyed looking at figurative language in Literacy, which will help us to write our winter poem next week. In maths, we have been calculating area and perimeter of shape, including drawing to scale. In Science, we conducted our investigation to test our knowledge of air resistance and recorded the results. Star of the week last week was Laibah; well done!  

	    5J
	5J have been working hard in Maths, calculating perimeter by measuring and using our column addition skills.  In Literacy, we have used prepositional phrases and synonyms to create effective vocabulary for our winter poem. In IPC we completed our Viking landscapes, which look amazing, using different paint techniques. Keep working hard 5J. 

	Year 6

	    6S
	This week, children have been considering the cohesion of their sections within their balanced arguments and creating an appropriate introduction and conclusion. In numeracy, we have looked at converting measurements of weight, capacity and length. In IPC, children have been introduced to grid references, how to read and locate geographical features and how to identify symbols associated with them.

	    6T
	This week in 6T, the children have been writing their balanced discussions in which they provide both sides of an argument. They have used the events in their novel 'Kensuke's Kingdom' as inspiration. In maths, the children have been converting between different units of measurement for length, mass and capacity.

	    6N
	This week in 6N we have been learning how to convert length and measures focusing on metric and imperial measures. In literacy we have been writing our balanced arguments for and against travelling around the world as a young child. In IPC we have been locating symbols on a map using co-ordinates. Overall, the week has been very productive.Select an item to read Click here to always select the first item in the list


[image: image5.jpg]DORRINGTON
A&A&/eng

“TOGETHER WE ARE STRONGER”



                                                                                                                              [image: image6.jpg]DORRINGTON
A&A&/eng

“TOGETHER WE ARE STRONGER”





DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 2nd December 2016








CHRISTMAS MARKET – 15TH DECEMBER 


RAFFLE TICKETS NOW ON SALE


£1 PER TICKET


1ST PRIZE: MESSI SPACE SCOOTER


2ND PRIZE: FUJIFILM MINI 90 INSTANT CAMERA


3RD PRIZE: LUXURY HAMPER





















































                                                         Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 18th 	NOVEMBER 2016


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
2D�
99.31%�
KS2�
3R�
98.67%�
�
REC�
RC�
96.67%�
Year 3�
3R�
96.67%�
�
Year 1�
1H�
96.90%�
Year 4�
4G�
97.67%�
�
Year 2�
2D�
99.31%�
Year 5�
5J�
96.67%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S�
97.00%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
1H/2D�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
3O/4G/5B�
1 LATE�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1I/2A�
5 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
5C/4P�
7 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER – CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS DINNER


FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/BOBBLE HAT DAY


THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS MARKET


FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER – CLASS CHRISTMAS PARTIES 


TUESDAY 20TH DECEMBER – NURSERY/RECEPTION & KS1 NATIVITIES


THURSDAY 22ND DECEMBER – SCHOOL CLOSES 1.30PM


MONDAY 9TH JANUARY 2017 – SCHOOL OPENS





 
























































YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.








SCHOOL FUND CONTRIBUTION





When sending in School Fund money, please make sure you send it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class.  School Fund is £15.00 per family per year or alternatively pay £5.00 per term.








LOST PROPERTY





There is a considerable amount of unnamed lost property in school. Parents are welcome to come in on Monday 5th December in the front playground to look for your child’s clothing. �Any clothing not collected after this will be taken to the charity shop. �Thank you.








BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. �Thank you.
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“Together we are stronger"








